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March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 8 History Trip to The Black Country Living Museum, Dudley on Friday 11th March 2022, 8A, 8L, 8R  

  

Further to the postponement of the trip to The Black Country Living Museum, I am pleased to confirm that this is 

going ahead on Friday 11th March 2022. Below is the information your son/daughter needs, to plan for the day.        

 

On the day, pupils are to arrive for registration, in the school canteen promptly at 8.25 am and will travel by coach 

from Hall Green Library. We will return to Hall Green Library at approximately 3.30pm – 4.00pm (traffic 

dependant) and pupils will be dismissed from there unless you specify otherwise.     

 

Your child will require a pen and a packed lunch for the trip. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you 

wish a lunch to be provided by school for the trip, please ask your child to order this, from the canteen BY 

TUESDAY 8 MARCH. Pupils MUST wear school uniform (a blazer is not required) but they MUST wear a warm, 

waterproof coat as most of the trip is based outdoors. Comfortable shoes/trainers are required as lots of walking 

is involved  

 

IMPORTANT: We will use the emergency contact details and medical records for your child that we currently 

hold on file. If there have been any recent changes to either of these, please could you inform the school office 

as soon as possible.  

 

IMPORTANT: During trips and visits, members of the public often comment upon the good behaviour of our pupils 

and how they are ambassadors for our school. It is important to reiterate that if your child fails to meet the school’s 

Expectations for Learning, displays unacceptable behaviour (in or out of school) or shows a poor attitude towards 

staff, the privilege of attending may be revoked at any time at the Head Teacher’s discretion. If your child is 

removed for any of these reasons, no refund of any monies paid will be made.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Biling 

History Department 
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